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July 23, 1973

o

Mr. Uscar E. Monnig
29 Chelsea Drive
Ft. Worth, Texas 76134

Dear Mr. Monnig:

Your slice of Nazareth should have reached you before now, It was

shipped on July 18, I hope that it arrived in good shape =nd that

it keeps this time. We have had it sitting around here for several

weeks and it seemed to be behaving, but keep an eye on it and send
it back if it starts to rust.

Hope that your eclipse tour was both pleasant and rewarding. We have
heard that the viewingz was generally good but have not seen any published

photos.

So far this has been a rather unproductive summer, but it is time for
things to change.

With best wishes,
Sincerely,
//é3262¢0/¢//
Glenn I Huss
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